

12086 M-89 Richland, MI 49083 269-731-4888

Town Hall and Special Board Meeting

What About?

The Ross Township Board invites residents to come to a Town Hall Meeting to learn about *PFAS and PFOA contamination* in our groundwater, and what resources exist for clean drinking water.

The presentation will provide water testing data already collected, projected direction of PFAS/PFOA plume, and visual maps of proposed water mains to deliver clean water to current areas of concern.

The presentation will also discuss timing, costs of the project, and sharing the direction the Township Board may make after the Town Hall ends.

Who?

If you are receiving this, **YOU** are in the Area of Concern. Including specifically, residents in Gull Vista Plat (*Delmar, Littlefield, Merrimac, Sherbrook area*).

When?

Tuesday, October 3rd, 2023 at 6:00pm – Special Board Meeting to follow the Town Hall.

Where?

Ross Township Hall – Ross Augusta Fire Barn

Materials will be available on our website <u>www.rosstownshipmi.gov</u> under "PFAS Town Hall". Bring your questions! Look forward to seeing you here!

Ross Township Board of Trustees,

Christina Hutchings, Supervisor Mary Stage, Clerk Syndee Genung, Treasurer Michael Bekes, Trustee Lynn Harmon, Trustee Diana Langshaw, Trustee Mike Sulka, Trustee